
  PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

  TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT 

 Town Hall 174 Main Street Deep River, Connecticut 06417 
 

 

A Regulations Committee meeting of the Deep River Planning and Zoning Commission was 

held on Tuesday, November 28, 2017 at the Deep River Town Hall was called to order at 5:15 

p.m.  

 

Members present: Sara Denegre, Bruce Edgerton, Janet Edgerton, Jane Samuels, Anthony 

Bolduc, Ben Whalen and Zoning Enforcement Officer Cathie Jefferson. 

 

1. Discussion of Site Plan requirements. The Committee decided to add some references to cut & 

fill locations, certified existing benchmarks, stone walls, coastal jurisdiction lines and 

compliance with the POCD. Cathie Jefferson will incorporate them into the final draft to be sent 

out for review by Nancy Howard prior to the 30 day requirement for the Public Hearing in 

January  

 

2. Meeting adjourned at 6:05 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cathie Jefferson 


